To whom it may concern: City Of St Paul

I'David R. Busch, President of DRB#24 LLC and future owner of 435 Thomas Ave, St Paul, MN estimate
completion of the required Code Compliance repairs by Sept 31st, 2009,

) have the financial ability to cover the payment of these repairs as presented with the attached financial
documentation,

DyB #241LC

David R Busch — President

wed and sworn before me, N\WY\ QQ&K_\) on this 74k dayof Apud




